
  

 

Care during COVID-19 

The West Midlands Haemoglobinopathy Centre for Sandwell and West Birmingham NHS 

Trust and Birmingham Children’s Hospital would like to invite patients to take part in an 

online discussion about their care during the pandemic. 

You will be given the opportunity to ask questions and raise any concerns that you may 

have with a group of haemoglobinopathy consultants from City Hospital and Birmingham 

Children’s Hospital. 

 

Details 

Date:  Wednesday, 22 July, 2020  

Time:  7pm-8pm 

You can join the Zoom Meeting by going to:  

https://zoom.us/j/99180779141?pwd=VEpYRHQ5b2d2RWM2VXh6S2ZLU2

1pZz09 

Meeting ID: 991 8077 9141 

Password: 8Zpu7h 

https://zoom.us/j/99180779141?pwd=VEpYRHQ5b2d2RWM2VXh6S2ZLU21pZz09
https://zoom.us/j/99180779141?pwd=VEpYRHQ5b2d2RWM2VXh6S2ZLU21pZz09

